T=AT ,

MEMORANDUM:

TO: Dr. Ethlyn Williams
Chair, University Undergraduate Programs Committee (UUPC)

FROM: Dr. Mary Ann Gosser
Chair, University Honors Council (UHC) V
University Honors Coordinator
DATE: 17 February 2023
RE: AML 4611 H Afrofuturism (WHC)
As per FAU’s Honors Curriculum Manual, this new course proposal was submitted to the Wilkes Honors College

Undergraduate Programs Commitiee. The proposal was then discussed and approved by the University Honors
Council on 17 February 2023.

We are now asking the UUPC to consider this new course proposal and give it approval for inclusion in the
catalog. Thank you.



